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We had a busy meeting today as the club gets ready for next 
week's event at the skateboard park.  But first Ann, Ben W., Bob, 
Pat, Anne, and Rick dined on beef tips, mashed potatoes, green 
beans, salad, tortilla soup, and dessert bars.  Anne gave the soup 
"two thumbs up"!  She was our meeting leader today as Maria is in 
California visiting Nico. 
 
Rick provided a happy dollar and a review of his meeting last month 
with the Southwest High School Key Club (see Key Club thank you 
card below).  The candy and card they gave us in appreciation of 
our DCON expenses donation was passed around.  The Key Club 
is having a fundraiser at Chipotle on April 1 from 4-8 PM.  If you 
can go, be sure to mention the club by name when you make your 
order. 
 
As we are coming up on the deadline for our scholarship program 
applications, Rick spoke about a recent phone call he received from 
the father of one of our past winners.  She is getting her masters 
degree in the field of energy science and has accepted a job in 
Zurich, Switzerland.  The proud father wanted us to know that our 
scholarship money was extremely well spent! 



 

 
 

 
 

 
Here are the details on the March 13th GBASO skateboard park 
party for the Nicolet School third graders: 
 

• Club members should arrive at 9:30 AM to get organized.  The 
address of GBASO is 2351 Holmgren Way in 
Ashwaubenon.  Kids arrive at 10 AM. 

• There will be 45 kids attending.  We will break them into three 
equal groups.  One will skate, one will make leprechaun 
traps, and one will eat and play bingo.  They'll rotate every 30 
minutes or so until the buses leave to take the kids back to 
school at noon. 

• Anne has done the majority of the prep work.  Thanks so 
much, Anne!  She gave the rest of us assignments that this 
author did not write down, but everyone knows what they are 
supposed to do! 

Members are greatly encouraged to attend and assist!  After the 
13th, our next meetings will be regular lunches on April 1 and April 
15 at the Hyatt Regency.  Our speaker on April 1 will be from the 
UWGB Circle K Club. 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 
 
 
 
See Key Club thank you picture below… 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 


